
Hello!  I’m writing to encourage a “yes” vote for HB 2019.  Investment in education can 
and will make a difference for our kids in Oregon!  I have a third grader and 
kindergartner in the public school system in Portland, and we have been fortunate to 
have reasonable class sizes, art and technology and even some music exposure in their 
school.  We need to keep investing in our schools to allow public schools to provide a 
quality rounded education for our children, so we are all forced to consider private 
schools as the only alternative. Please help us! 
Thank You,  
Aletha & Lincoln Foster 
 
Sent from Aletha's iPhone 
 


